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Nancy Koon (adpce.ad)

From: boyd corley <bcorley@corcoconstruction.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 10:13 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Deny Paradise Valley draft permit No. AR 0053210
Attachments: Boyd Corley 2.pdf

Dear Ms. Loretta Carstens P.E.,  
 
Take the time to come visit the site to see the harm this wwtp will do to our community.  This wwtp negatively 
affects private landowners that shouldn’t have to give up their rights for one developers wishes.  ADEQ is the 
agency to help protect our community from unbridled urban sprawl.  Roland is a small rural community that 
does not want to be the disposal ground for these wast water treatment plants.  Keep Arkansas Natural. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Boyd K. Corley 
 



Boyd Corley
owner 
bcorley@corcoconstruction.com 
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